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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
 

 

 
Robert Ellington, a middle school science teacher in Columbia, South Carolina emailed and 

wanted more information about the Center’s curriculums which are available through the 
Idaho MarketPlace.  Ellington learned about the Center through “Every week a season: A 
Journey inside big time college football” by Brian Curtis. Curtis’ book was an exploration of 
perennial powerhouses, like Colorado State and Florida State, over the course of the 2003 
college football season. 

 
 Curtis, B. (2005). Every week a season: A journey inside big-time college football. New 

York: Ballantine Books. 
 
Dina Mijacevic will be defending her dissertation titled, “Where mind meets body- It’s not just a 

workout”. Her defense will take place on Friday, November 16th, at 9:30 in the Student 
Recreation Center classroom.  Dr.  Georgia Johnson, Dr. Sharon Stoll, Dr. Jennifer Beller, 
and Dr. Jeff Bailey are on Dina’s dissertation committee.  Dina is Dr. Stoll’s 24th Ph.D. 
Student. 

 
Dr. Stoll did an article review for the International Journal of Sports and Science & Coaching, 

Leeds, England. The International Journal of Sports Science & Coaching is a peer-reviewed, 
international, academic/professional journal, which aims to bridge the gap between 
coaching and sports science. 

 
Dr. Stoll has had an initial invitation to be a “Distinguished Scholar” and present a general 

college lecture as well as colloquium presentations to Walla Walla University, a Seventh 
Day Adventist University, at College Place, Washington.   

 
The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a 

collaborative education project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of 
the projects goals is to educate high-level athletes on the value competing drug free.  
Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will become part of WADA’s 
educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes participate in the project 
please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).    
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